
Make sure to read our 
monthly newsletters or 
follow us on social 
media to stay updated 
with the details. 

February 2025
January was a busy and 
productive month at TW 
Products. We started and 
completed several key 
organizational 
deliverables. First, we 
created a brand new G100 
product catalog. We would 
like to have the copy 
produced and ready to be 
handed to our customers by 
the end of February or 
early March. 

Second, we have finalized 
a list of trade shows as a 
part of our marketing 
efforts for 2025. We are 
excited to see new and old 
faces at these marketing 
events. Further, we have 
onboarded new team members 
to meet our growth needs. 
We have added additional 
members to our various 
departments: 
marketing, administrative, 
accounting, and finance. 

In February, we hope to 
make more progress on 
our projects. These 
include preparing for 
our first trade show of 
the year, the 
Mid-America Trucking 
Show. We also plan to 
improve our online 
presence by updating 
our website and social 
media platforms. 

https://www.facebook.com/TWPRODUCTSLLC/photos_by
https://x.com/tw_products
https://www.linkedin.com/company/tw-products/posts/?feedView=all
https://www.instagram.com/tw_products/?fbclid=IwAR1gUfyyDeIFPsnAVbVPNZrHS5llCClB8uJx6VkZJ9jLZIsiej-mt8ytcLQ

